European Kendo Newsletter.

FOR YOUR-Produced by Svenska Budoförbundet - Kendo Idrottens Hus S-123 87 Farsta Sweden

1986 01 15

Dear EKF-members:

As you've seen, the first issue of the EKNL has now been released. That the contents were not the most actual and Sweden slightly over-reresented, is explained by the fact that the necessary and imortant dialogue between the countries not has started yet.

What remains to see is if there's any intrest in this kind of "ewsletter".

As said in the Newsletter, it is important that there are subscribers. The printingcosts for a thousand copies, three times a year, are calculated to approximately USD 2000.

Accordingly, the calculation is based on one thousand subscribers.

As you surely understand, it is of great importace that the EKNL reaches the individual members in Europe. This is as necessary for the economic survival of the publication, as for its quality as a newssource.

The first issue has totally been produced at the expense of the Swedish Kendosection.

Because of initial costs, such as logotype, layout and letter-paper, this issue has become rather expensive. The printing and distribution costs run up to about USD 1100.

If the 9 EKF-members equally share these costs, each individual nation would have to pay USD 120, for a total of USD 1080.

Please pay, at the earliest possible oppotunity, USD 120

Swedish Budofederation Kendosection Bank: Svenska Handelsbanken, Farsta Account no: 259 729 191

When writinng to me, use my home-address. Any letters you, send through the Federation Bureaucracy will delay about a week.

Kj⊫ll Söderström

SVENSKA BUDOFÖRBUNDET KENDOSEKTIONEN

> Kjell Söderström Gävlegatan 7 113 30 Stockholm